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Thurs 21st March 
4OR Class Assembly 

 
Fri 22nd March 
Talent Show 

 
 
 

 MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

Lǘ ǿŀǎ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ²ŜŜƪ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ōŜƎŀƴ ǿƛǘƘ aǊǎ    
{ŀǳƴŘŜǊǎΩ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǝƴƎ ŀƴ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅΦ ¢ƘŜ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŘƛŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŜƭƭ ǘƻ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴŎŜΦ ²Ŝ ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ 
ǿƛǘƘ ŜŀŎƘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ŀ ŦŀƳƻǳǎ ǎŎƛŜƴǝǎǘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪΦ 
¢ƘŜǊŜ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜŜƴ ǾŜǊȅ ƳǳŎƘ ŀ ŦŀǊƳ ŀƴŘ ŀƴƛƳŀƭ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƭƻǿŜǊ Řƻǿƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀǎ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƳƻōƛƭŜ ŦŀǊƳ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǳǊ 9ŀǊƭȅ ¸ŜŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ YŜȅ {ǘŀƎŜ м 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ŬǊǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǳǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŦŀŎŜǎ ƳŀŘŜ 
ƛǘ ŀƭƭ ǾŜǊȅ ƳǳŎƘ ǿƻǊǘƘ ƛǘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ ŀƴƛƳŀƭǎΤ ǎƻƳŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ     
ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǇŜǊƘŀǇǎ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ς ǎƻ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ƭƻǘǎ 
ƻŦ Ŧǳƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴΦ 
hǳǊ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ {ǘƻƴŜ !ƎŜ aŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ¸ŜŀǊ о ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ L ǎŀȅ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ       
ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōƻƻƪŜŘ ƘƛƳ ŀ ŦŜǿ ǝƳŜǎ ƴƻǿΦ IŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŘƻŜǎ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ о 
IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƭƛǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŀƭΣ Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ     
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ǿŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŬƴŘ ƛǘ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘ ǘƻ ŬƴŘ ŀ {ǘƻƴŜ !ƎŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ      
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŀǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳΦ 
bŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ƛǎ ƻǳǊ Ŭƴŀƭ ǿŜŜƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘŜǊƳΦ LǘΩǎ ŎƻƳŜ ǊƻǳƴŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǉǳƛŎƪ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ŎǊŀƳ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƛƴΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƻƴΩǘ ǎǘƻǇ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ ŀǎ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ǎŜŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊǘƘ     
ŀƴƴǳŀƭ bŜǿŬŜƭŘΩǎ Dƻǘ ¢ŀƭŜƴǘΗ 9ȄŎƛǝƴƎΧ 
 
IŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘΦ 

HOUSE CAPTAINS 

 

 
Dear Year 5 Class, 

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Mayor of London and sharing the work you have done creating 
some very effective leaflets persuading people to visit London! 

As you can appreciate, the Mayor receives a high volume of correspondence and is unfortunately unable to 
respond to all e-mails personally. Your email has been passed to the Mayor of Londonôs Children and Young 
Londonerôs team.    

We were delighted to read all the wonderful leaflets designed by the pupils ï itôs clear to see the hard work 
and creativity that went into designing them. They are very well researched, with vibrant pictures and the trip 
advisor stickers are a nice touch! 

It is great to see young people interested in London, and hopefully these leaflets went some way in convinc-
ing your parents to visit London during the half-term. 

Thank you again for taking the time to write to the Mayor and sending in your wonderful leaflets. Weôd like to 
wish you, and everyone at Newfield Park Primary School, all the best for the future. 

Kind Regards 

Children and Young Londoners Team Greater London Authority  

Y5 RESPONSE FROM MAYOR OF LONDON OFFICE 



 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅΣ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴΣ ¸н όŀƴŘ aǊǎ aƻǊǊƛǎ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜύ ƘŀŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǝƳŜ 
ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀƴƛƳŀƭǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ 

ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ  

²Ŝ ǎŀǿ ŀƭǇŀŎŀǎΣ ƎƻŀǘǎΣ ƭŀƳōǎΣ ŎƘƛŎƪŜƴǎΣ      
Ǌŀōōƛǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƎǳƛƴŜŀ ǇƛƎǎ 

 

 

MINI FARM VISIT 

 

 

Estelle 3T performed in the orchestra at Symphony Hall Birmingham playing 

the violin. 

Well done Estelle, what an amazing experience!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUCCESS CORNER 


